
 
 

October Newsletter    
September was full of meeting new friends, 

learning new classroom routines and launching 

into learning. We have a busy October planned! 

We look forward to our Picture Days this week. If 

you haven’t already, please make sure to send 

in your order form to your teachers. Next week, 

each class (except Kindergarten & Kindergarten 

Enrichment) will visit Lehner’s farm to enjoy a 

morning or afternoon with all the fun activities 

they offer.  

October also brings us an opportunity to learn 

about fire safety. Liberty Township firefighters will 

bring their truck for the students to explore. They 

will also teach the students about fire safety and 

dress in their full firefighting uniform.  

In addition, we will begin our Storytime in the 

Sanctuary and invite you to join us. Please see 

more details below.  

At the end of the month, we will enjoy 

celebrating Halloween with costumes and a 

Halloween Parade. Have a great October, 

enjoy these beautiful days! 
 

Storytime in the Sanctuary 
Storytime in the Sanctuary is an opportunity for 

our classes and families to come together and 

hear a bible story from Pastor Steve, Pastor Sara 

or Rachel Tate, Children’s Ministry Team Leader.  

All morning classes will be meeting in the chapel 

from 11:10- 11:20 am. All afternoon classes will 

meet from 2:40-2:50 pm. We welcome you to 

join us during your child’s storytime. Specific 

class days will be communicated to you by your 

child’s teachers.  Dates: Oct 15 & 16, Nov 12 

&13, Dec 10 & 11, Jan 14 & 15, Feb 11 & 12, Mar 

10 & 11, Apr 14 & 15 
 

October Tuition 
If you have Tuition Express, you will be billed on 

October 1 for your payment. If you are paying 

by check, tuition is always due by the first of the 

month and considered late after the 5th of the 

month.  

 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
October 2-4  Picture Days 

October 8-10  Lehner Field trips 

October 15, 16 Firefighter visits 

October 15, 16 Storytime in the Sanctuary 

October 18, 21  No school, COTA days 

October 30, 31 Halloween Parades 
 

Halloween Parade 
Please have your children wear their costumes 

for our Halloween Parade at the end of the 

month. Please remember we do not allow masks 

or any weapons as part of the costume worn to 

school. Teachers will share specific days with 

you.  
 

Staff Changes 
Mrs. Anna Kelley (Rainbow Room and 

Kindergarten Specials Teacher) and her family 

are relocating about an hour north of here so 

she will no longer be working at New Hope 

Preschool and Education Center. We wish the 

Kelley family all the best and thank Mrs. Kelley 

for her enthusiasm and creativity in the 

classroom.  

Mrs. Tina Curley will be joining the Kindergarten 

teaching team as the Kindergarten Specials 

Teacher and Assistant in the afternoon. Suzie 

Lawson will be in the Rainbow room until a new 

teacher is hired.  

 

Learn with ME 
We still have openings for our Learn with 

Me class. The Learn with Me program is 

for 2 year olds and older with their parent 

or other adult is offered on Wednesdays 

from 11:45 – 12:45. It gives your child the 

opportunity to socialize with peers while 

enjoying a modified preschool program. 

Please contact the office if you are 

interested.  

 

 

 


